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CADMAI

From: . 1]
Sent: 18 August 2011 00:28
To: CADMAN, Nikki

Subject: Fw: Renewed Premises License application - Mr Malik for Best-One shop, Meriden Road,
Macclesfield.

Dear Mrs Cadman,

I understand from the Public Notices that Mr Malik has again applied for a premises license for the
subject convenience store in Meriden Road, Macclesfield, and I would again like to register my
objections to this application. I repeat below the objections raised to the previous application, which still
stand. I also have a number of other concerns about the way the shop is run at present, and these would
be even more relevant should the extended hours proposed in his application be implemented ( ie. close
at 10 pm instead of the current 8 pm). :

My full address is repeasted here for your assistance:

The other relevant phone number for me is :

From: >
To: licensingl@cheshireeast.gov.uk

Sent: Sunday, 31 July, 2011 11:09:32

Subject: Premises License application - Mr Malik for Best-One shop, Meriden Road, Macclesfield.

As a resident of t : .

’ ' >k), I wish to voice my opjections to the subject
application. _ -

The named Mr Malik is, I believe, the shop leaseholder, but he never seems to be at the premises, nor
available for contact. There has been a succession of people running this shop since it re-opened as a
Best-One food store, and it seems to operate on a 'one man all day' basis. I do not personally feel that an
additional licensed premises is required here, particularly as this is a residential area, and there are also a
few residential and care homes nearby. An increase in alcohol related activity in and around the shop ‘
area would not be welcome, and could instigate additional public disorder and anti-social behaviour.

I strongly object to the proposed premises licence being granted, and I am available for contact should
you wish to discuss matter further.

Thank you,

Please let me know should you need any further information from me in this matter.

Thank you and regards,

!

19/08/2011



APPENDIX 02

From:

To: licensingl@cheshireeast.gov.uk

Sent: Thu, 18 August, 2011 0:51:54

Subject: Premises License application re Best-One shop, Meriden Road, Macclesfield (Mr. Malik)

To the Licensing Officer, Cheshire East Council, Macclesfield.

As [
would like to strongly object to the subject premises license being granted. This is not
only on the grounds of conflict of interest, but I also have an impeccable record with the
Police department and local residents regarding responsible operation of this licensed
premises. Under the current climate of actions to reduce under age alcohol consumption,
etc., I feel that an additional outlet so close, in an estate/residential environment, would
actually contravene efforts in this direction. We have a strong community liaison with our
customers, and we work together to try to prevent alcohol products being purchased by,
or purchased for, under age persons. There is also a residential care home in the next
building to the Best-One shop, and additional gatherings of youngsters should be
discouraged where possible. I would strongly recommend thay you view the actual Best-
One premises, as well as the local situation here, prior to making your decision on this
application.

Please take this objection seriously, and feel free to contact me for any further
information if required.

Thank you.







